
 St Katherine’s School & Nursery Headteacher: Mr Ray Lang 
 

T: 01634 240061     
W: www.stkatherineskent.co.uk 

E: office@st-katherines.kent.sch.uk 
                                          

St Katherine’s School & Nursery, St Katherine’s Lane, Snodland, Kent ME6 5EJ 

 
 

Flood Update 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It has certainly been an eventful first few days, with the specialist team from SKANSKA working around the 
clock to dry out the school and ensure that it is in a safe condition for the children’s return tomorrow. 
 
I am pleased to say that although there are some areas of the school that will need ongoing work over the 
next week or so, most of the areas affected by the flooding have either been rectified or vastly improved. This 
means that we can safely manage the return to school for all children tomorrow.  
 
Unfortunately, there were some areas of the school that were more affected than others. In particular the 
library, which we will be unable to use for at least the first week, and also the Year 1 outside area, where much 
of the new bark has been washed away or has become unusable. Please be assured that we will be 
replenishing this area as soon as possible.  
 
Despite the challenging start to term, we are all looking forward to seeing the children return tomorrow to 
start their new and exciting learning journeys. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Lang 
Headteacher 
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